Our MISSION is to proclaim the Good News, cultivate and 
nurture Believers, and serve our Community
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July 2nd, 2017 Announcements




 
[bookmark: _Hlk479772306]The Rev. Roger Hungerford, Rector
  Email address: rog.hungerford@gmail.com 
  Phone numbers: 309-797-2515 and cell 1-757-639-5610   
  Church Website: www.allsaintsepiscopalqc.org

Flowers on the Altar are given by Meredith Kurtz to the glory of God in loving memory of her husband Bud.
 
Birthdays-July 5-Kayla Lee
             
Crucifer – Mike Eddy
Acolyte – Jim Stanbary
Chalice Bearers – Kevin Eddy and Stephanie Blevins
Readers – Barb Bevauns, Norma Bumann, John Slover, Norma Bumann

THINGS CALENDARIC (Events are held at the Church unless otherwise noted):        
Every Wednesday-Holy Eucharist service at 7:00am
7/1-7/31-Churches United Thanksgiving in July Food Drive
6/28-7/5-Hungerfords on Vacation
8/10-Serve Meal at Christian Care
10/19-Serve Meal at Christian Care

CLERGY SCHEDULE - Rev. Rog and Liz are headed back to Ohio so Liz can learn family history from her elderly aunt and so they can celebrate our nation's birth with a family “Pig Pickin”. They will be gone from June 28th through July 5th. The Rev. Dr. Lee will celebrate Wednesday morning 6/28. The Rev. Dr. Larson will celebrate Sunday 7/2. Rev. Rog will celebrate Sunday 7/9, but we will get to hear The Rev. Dr. Lee preach. Rev. Rog will have used 10 of his allotted 20 vacation days.
 
INVESTMENT COMMITTEE - Wanna help control All Saints’ financial future? All Saints is in the process of creating a five-member Investment Committee to guide and oversee the funds we have placed in mutual funds. The Vestry will appoint nominees from those who submit their names for consideration. The committee will be composed of five members: the current Sr. Warden, the Treasurer, and three additional parishioners. The additional members will serve a three-year term. All members must be congregants eligible to vote according to our by-laws. The committee will meet at least two times per year and as needed.  If you are interested, submit your name to our Sr. Warden, Stephanie Blevins; Junior Warden, Mary Frey; Treasurer, Marsha Robison; or any Vestry member. Their names are posted by the office door. 

2ND ANNUAL THANKSGIVING IN JULY! – Churches United of the Quad City Area (of which All Saints is a contributing member) is promoting this community-wide, non-perishable food drive. All food collected will go to food pantries right here in our community. We will be collecting from July 1stthrough the 31st. Nonperishable needs include baby food; canned fruits and vegetables; canned meat such as tuna, Spam, and chicken; peanut butter; rice, pasta and pasta sauce; macaroni and cheese; juice boxes; boxed meals and soups. Paper goods – toilet paper and diapers – are also needed and gratefully accepted. Cash donations are especially appreciated and allow the food pantries to buy non-perishables and bulk food at a reduced cost. Make checks payable to All Saints and write food pantry in the memo line. THANK YOU!

[bookmark: _Hlk486321601]POINT TO PONDER - Why do we have two candles on the altar? The two candles symbolize both the light of Christ and the two natures of Christ - his full humanity and full divinity. The one on the right, or Epistle side is lit first. The candle on the left, or Gospel side, is lit second. They are lit prior to service to give us light to see and understand, and extinguished in reverse order at the end of service. Extinguishing the candles does not mean the light of Christ is extinguished. Rather it signifies that light Christ has that has been lit in us, and we, in turn, carry it into the world.
SEED PLANTING - Christmas in July fund raiser. Like baseball? Want to do something meaningful and enjoy baseball? Please plan on joining us for a Churches United event supporting the Christmas in July Food Drive by coming to the Bandits game on Wednesday, July 19th at 6:30 pm.  The tickets cost a mere $8.00. Half of that amount will be donated to the Churches United Food Pantry we support (the one adjacent to Youth Hope on 12th Ave and 41st Street). All Saints’ goal is to sell 10 tickets. Rev. Rog and Liz are committing to two. Rev. Rog will follow up with tickets to purchase after both he and Liz return. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]CHOIR PRACTICE-There will be a practice this Monday at 5:00 p.m. at the church office. We also start warming up on Sunday morning at 8:30 a.m. Come join the fun!

COFFEE HOUR – Welcome to our Coffee Hour after the service this morning in the Fellowship Hall. The Host for this morning is Cheryl Hagerman.
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